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Dear Friends,

on behalf of all members of the German Carrom Federation (GCF) I 
heartfelt welcome all participants of the 16th Eurocup which will be held 
this year in Darmstadt. The members of the GCF, under the successful 
guidance of Carrom Club Darmstadt, did their very best to make the 
tournament memorable - including delightful food, lodging and 
entertainment. 
 
I'm sure, that the Eurocup 2012 will be another stunning event for the 
European Carrom Confederation and I'm really glad that you all will take 
part. The Eurocup 2012 will be a great landmark in the european history 
of carrom and also a powerful impact to promote our famous game.

I wish to thank all friends, players and especially our sponsors who 
contributed in a different ways to make this tournament possible. 

Good luck to all players, enjoyment and a nice stay in Darmstadt. I hope, 
that we’ll see many Slams. White or black? It doesn't even matter!

Jörg Kijanski
President 
German Carrom Federation


